
 
 

 

 

 
August 22, 2023 
 

This is an important message from Meridian Medicaid Plan (Meridian). 

Meridian would like to inform you that the coverage of the medications listed below has changed, 
effective October 15th, 2023, for all members. Please reference the table for information regarding 
medication changes. 

Impacted Medication Change Alternative 

Mirena, CPT code J7298 Not covered under pharmacy benefit 
 Covered under medical benefit  

Liletta, CPT code J7297 Not covered under pharmacy benefit Covered under medical benefit 

Skyla, CPT code J7301 Not covered under pharmacy benefit Covered under medical benefit 

Kyleena, CPT code J7296 Not covered under pharmacy benefit 
Covered under medical benefit 

Paragard, Intrauterine 

copper CPT code J7300 
Not covered under pharmacy benefit 

Covered under medical benefit 

 
 
Please note: Active prior authorizations for this medication will not be affected. 
 
If you have any questions, please call the pharmacy help desk at 855-580-1688. 
 


